o I repried 17th Sept, but can't find email hp.

icy Perry

rom:

Edwina Crowley < Edwina.Crowley@thanet.gov.uk>

ient:

11 September 2014 08:40

lτo:

Lucy Perry

∫Cc:

reeds the Soromity

Deland

Grant Burton; Eddie Kemsley (Eddie@dreamlandmargate.co.uk);

; Nick Dermott

Subject:

Dreamland

Dear Lucy,

It was a pleasure to meet you recently, I write to briefly document our discussions as below.

Just to keep you informed of progress since our meeting we continue to be in negotiations with a prospective operator for the amusement park and I will keep you updated with progress.

We will continue to meet once per week as a project team, and forward action points to you for information, this will start from next week.

The remainder of the estate has now been put in the various advertising media to begin to find interest for the remainder of the units, they will have about two months to respond.

We have put in a CCF bid for external work facing the sea, the roof to this part of the structure, the common parts and first phase of the restaurant fit out, it is just under £2 million, we hope to hear back in November as to whether we have been successful.

In terms of rides we note your concern about ensuring that each ride is appropriate for the park, and you understand our pressures in terms of finances. What we will do is make sure that you have sufficient input into any variations from the original plans.

Grant will organise the reporting so that we catch up and keep up to date with reporting going forward.

I think that is the key points however if you have any further thoughts please let me know. As soon as we have some sort of certainty around the appointment of the operator I suggest we meet up again .

Aind regards
Edwina Crowley MRICS
Head of Economic Development and Asset Management
Thanet District Council
PO Box 9, Cecil Street
Margate
Kent CT9 1XZ

Tel: 01843 577646 Mob: 07810 507140

This email and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy or delete the content of this message immediately and notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that does not relate to the official business of Thanet District Council shall be understood as neither given not endorsed by the council.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The